
 

 
 
 
15th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
To commemorate the school’s 50th Anniversary, Carmel Jane, our school photography, have produced a 
one-off image of every student and staff member in our school community this academic year. 
 
Parents can order their copy of this unique image by visiting www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk. 
The access code is: : ycpwfr 
  
The photo will be sent directly to home addresses in a tube, but card mounts will be available from the 
school from next week to collect if you wish to have one. 
  
Any issues in ordering please contact Carmel Jane Photography 01277 822 674 or info@carmeljane.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Jochen Tree 
Headteacher 
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